
 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

  

 

 

Newsletter 16                             Friday 17th January 2025      

Our Christian Value this half term is: Love 

 
Happy New Year to you all.  We hope you have had a restful break and are looking forward to an exciting year 

ahead! It has been lovely to finally welcome all our children back so school this week! Despite the delayed return our 

children have settled in well and as always, are working hard.   

This term is a very important term for the children, especially our Year 6 children who will be working hard in 

preparation for SATs later on in the year. Please support your child by making sure they come to school every day, 

arrive on time and complete their homework.   

This week, we welcomed Miss Hutchinson (a St Luke’s past pupil!) to the team who has joined us to 

support with our Reception class. 

Please note our Year 5 class assembly for parents has now been moved to Wednesday 29th January at 9am. 

Have an enjoyable weekend. 

Miss Ackroyd 

Head teacher  

 

 

 

 


